
 
 
 

 
 
Environment Select Committee 
 

 
MINUTES OF THE ENVIRONMENT SELECT COMMITTEE MEETING HELD ON 13 
JANUARY 2021 AT ONLINE. 
 

 
7 COVID-19 update 

 
The Chairman introduced the report from the council’s Chief Executive 
providing a summary of activity to mitigate the impact of the coronavirus in 
Wiltshire since the last update to Cabinet in December. The Select Committee 
noted that the report provided in the Agenda pack was considered by Cabinet 
on 5th January 2021 and was therefore now quite out of date, particularly given 
the announcement of new national restrictions on 4th January 2021.  
 
It was noted that all four of the council’s select committees would receive the 
COVID-19 update report and, to avoid duplication, members were invited to 
focus their questions and debate within this select committees’ remit only.  
 
A question from Cllr Oldrieve was received, although he asked for the question 
to be deferred until later in the agenda as it was more appropriately considered 
under the Global Warming & Climate Emergency Task Group items. 
 
Resolved: 
 
To note the update. 
 

 
 
 

The Officer who has produced these minutes is Stuart Figini of Democratic Services, 
direct line 01225 718221, e-mail stuart.figini@wiltshire.gov.uk 
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